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Disclaimer 
 

This document has not been through a formal U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) external peer 
review process and does not necessarily reflect all of the most recent policies of the U.S. EPA, in 
particular those now under development. The use of specific trade names or the identification of specific 
products or processes in this document is not intended to represent an endorsement by EPA or the U.S. 
Government. Discussion of environmental statutes is intended for informational purposes only; this is not 
an official guidance document and should not be relied upon to determine applicable regulatory 
requirements. 

 

 

 

For More Information 
To learn more about the Design for the Environment (DfE) Wire and Cable Partnership or the DfE 
Program, please visit the DfE Program web site at:  www.epa.gov/dfe. 
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